
August 15, 2020 
ATTORNEY GENERAL RAOUL ISSUES STATEMENT ON THE PASSING OF FORMER GOVERNOR JAMES 

THOMPSON 

Chicago — Attorney General Kwame Raoul today issued the following statement regarding the passing of 
former Illinois Governor James “Big Jim” Thompson. 

“Governor Jim Thompson dedicated many years to serving the people of Illinois and working toward making 
our state a better place to live and work. My thoughts and prayers are with Jayne Thompson and all who 
knew and loved Governor Thompson.” 
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